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The Constitution Party was represented at the Conservative Political Action Conference (CPAC)
which occurred at National Harbor, Maryland, February 27 to March 2. The effort was financed
through the Constitution Party of Virginia. Randy Stufflebeam from Illinois, Bryan Bending from
Ohio, John Bloom and Paul Provance from Virginia, worked the booth. We collected contact
information from people from six different states that we forwarded to the respective
chairpersons for follow-up. Additionally we talked to many more people who we gave our
information to, and hopefully they will be inclined to contact the Constitution Party in their
states. We were fairly busy for the 15 hours that the Hub was open, with activity nearly constant.
Randy interviewed a wide variety of attendees, including Matt Waters, Libertarian candidate for
US Senate in Virginia. John was interviewed by CSPAN, which occupied the next booth over
from our location. Thanks go out to Constitution Party members in New York, Massachusetts,
Michigan, Ohio, Illinois, Indiana, and Virginia who contributed to the effort and made our
appearance at CPAC happen. 
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